
UG Education Officer report January 

 

➢ Organised and attended the first ‘Student rep coordinator rep review workshop’, 
all student rep coordinators, ESS staff, SU staff, myself and Kieran alongside two 
of our UG reps attended. We discussed future plans for the rep renewal such as 
training, recruitment, handovers. From this meeting a list of actions were drawn 
up to move this partnership strategy 2030 project forward. 

➢ Meet with Deans and Heads of Schools around the Teaching Awards and 
discussed the future of this and the possible inclusion of student nominated 
awards in the future. 

➢ Fed back on the welcome week project with student inputs. 
➢ Attended an away day with University Management and the Unions at Queens. 

Spent a day discussing the future of Queens and coming together in a formal 
fashion. 

➢ Held and ‘Election Run-Down’ event in the wee bar for all students to come and 
listen to current officers, school and faculty reps talk about their time in the role. 
This was well attended and free food was also given out. 

➢ Sat on the external review panel as the student representative for NI to discuss 
the future of the QAA in NI. 

➢ Helped organise and attended a workshop on lecture capture policy’s future with 
Dr Emily Nord, university staff and the UCU. I managed to get a student 
representative from all schools there and I am pleased that the Deans and PVC 
have progressed this further as a result of this meeting. 

➢ Attended USI National Council in Derry where we debated policies on a national 
scale. 

➢ Discussed with the PVC and chairs of the Strategy 2030 the future of the Voice 
stream and welcome a new chair to the stream Helen Mc Neely. 

➢ Attended all university meeting ECQS, FECs, Strategy meetings, SVCs along with 
internal SU meetings EMC, All Staff meetings, Officer catch ups. 

 

 


